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NOTICE TO LEGAL PRACTITIONERS 
REGISTERED AS TAX 
PRACTITIONERS 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

04 April 2023 
 
 

SUBMISSION OF TAX RETURNS 
 

Dear Legal Practitioners 
 

The Legal Practice Council would like to remind all Legal Practitioners who are registered as Tax Practitioners 

to submit their tax returns and comply with Section 240(3)(d) of the Tax Administration Act, which requires 

registered tax practitioners to demonstrate compliance regarding the tax affairs in their personal capacity.  

Failure to comply may result in deregistration as tax practitioner(s) by SARS. 
 

 

 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Legal Practice Council 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Executive Committee: Ms Janine Kim Myburgh – Chairperson, Adv. Kennedy Tsatsawane SC - Deputy Chairperson, Ms Kathleen Matolo-Dlepu, Mr Miles 
Carter, 

Mr Priyesh Daya, Adv. Brenton Joseph SC, Mr Pritzman Busani Mabunda, Executive Officer: Ms. Charity Nzuza 
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